
 

 

City of Ocoee CRA to Start  

S. Blackwood Avenue Refresh Project 

 
In our continued efforts to “Green Up” Fifty West, the City of Ocoee’s Community 

Redevelopment Agency (CRA) will start re-landscaping the medians on S. Blackwood 

Avenue between State Road 50 and Old Winter Garden Road. The project includes 

replacing the dead Palms and declining plant material, adding grasses, irrigation 

improvements, and a fresh layer of mulch to finish up the refresh of the medians.  

Work will begin the week of November 5th and is expected to be completed around 

November 16th, weather permitting. To complete the S. Blackwood Refresh Project, the 

Contractor, BrightView Landscape, will need to close the center northbound lane; the 

southbound lanes and the intersections will remain open. Construction hours are 

anticipated to be between 7:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m., weekdays.  

 

The CRA has more plans to beautify its redevelopment district, “Fifty West”, which is 

defined as the area between SR 429 and Clarke Road, and the Turnpike on the south, 

north to Story Road. Stay tuned for our next project announcement. If you have any 

questions regarding the S. Blackwood Avenue Refresh Project or about Fifty West, 

please contact the Ocoee CRA. 

Ocoee CRA 

150 North Lakeshore Drive, Ocoee, FL 34761 

407.905.3100 ext. 1027 

vcorless@ocoee.org; www.ocoeecra.com 
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